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November  2005 
Regular Business Meeting:  2nd Thursday  
Business/Social Meeting: 4th  Thursday  
Fourth Degree Meeting: 3rd Thursday 
   Location:  Hopi Room 
   Time:  7:30 PM 
Chapter Meeting (delegates) 2nd Monday 
   Location Regina Cleri Council Hall 
   Time: 7:30 PM 

 
Council Officers   2005-2006 

Chaplain: Fr. Harry Ledwith 885-3573 
Grand Knight: Pete Karculias 722-7093 
Dep. Grand Knight: Joe Gulotta 296-7086 
Chancellor: Robert Grell    298-1119                     
Recorder: Rick Madden  885-3390 
Treasurer: Don Kuchynka                         296-1346 
Fin. Secretary: Dick Goddard 298-8267 
Advocate: Joe Mrazik 885-0820 
Warden: vacant  
Lecturer: Nick Romano 749-5786 
Inside Guard: Bill Hollick 885-6122 
Outside Guard: Tony Cale 881-7151 
Trustee (3 year): Joe Keaney  298-8088 
Trustee (2 year): Ron Blanchard 296-4331 
Trustee (1 year): Ed Marsh 751-0838 
 

DIRECTORS/PROGRAM CHAIRS/OTHERS 
Membership: Ron Schlagel 886-5583 
Program Director: Joe Gulotta                 296-7086 
Church Activity: Robert Grell                    298-1119  
Community Activity: Rick Madden         733-0995  
Council Activity: Joe Keaney          298-8088 
Family Activity: Jim Liesse              722-8556    
Youth Activity:  Steve La Bombard 885-7858 
Vocations: Dennis Ranke 885-8145 
McGivney Guild: Joe Kerns                      721-4991 
Newsletter/PR: Pete Karculias 722-7093 
Photos/Scrapbook: Rick Madden 885-3390 
District Deputy: Art Dugan 760-2707 
Field Agent: Art Cordova 888-2321 
Field Agent: Jim McCabe 795-9708 
Chapter President: Jim Butsback 544-6086 

Calendar of Events 
NOVEMBER 2005 

3 Degree Team Practice. 7:15 Hopi Room 
5 Golf Tournament – DM AFB 
6 Pancake Breakfast – AZ Room 
6 Blood Drive – AZ Room 
9 Papal Monstrance Display – St. Augustine 

Cathedral – 9 AM – 9 PM. 
10 Business Meeting 7:30 Hopi Room 
12 Veterans Benefit Dinner – St. Joseph’s 
14 Chapter Meeting (delegates) 
19 2nd/3rd Degrees – Phoenix Co 10062 
24 Thanksgiving – No Meeting 
26 Make Lunches for the Homeless – Tanque 

Verde Room – 11:00 AM 
December 2005 

1 Degree Team Practice. 7:15 Hopi Room 
8 Feast of the Immaculate Conception 
8 Business Meeting 7:30 Hopi Room 
10 Gaslight Theater Christmas Show 
11 2nd/3rd Degrees – Tucson Council 1200 
12 Chapter Meeting (delegates) 
18 Children’s Christmas Party 
22 Business Meeting 7:30 Hopi Room 
24 Make Lunches for the Homeless – Tanque 

Verde Room – 11:00 AM 
25 Christmas  
31 New Year’s Eve Party 
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To add or remove someone from this list, contact  
Carl Seymour, 722-1569.  seymouraz@cox.net .  
 
Anelli, Peter 
Aultman, Angela 
Becker, Malcolm 
Bullivant, Verna 
Daugherty, Rev. Bill 
Dugan, Ginnie 
Fugario, Maria 
Gonzales, Andrew 
Holick, Bill 
Klaum, Susan 
Koenig, Mildred 
Langen, Diana 
Madden, Rick 
Markham, Julie 
Maurice, Terry 
McCabe, Michael 
Miriani, Rev. Gerald 
Skoda, Helen 
Vilas, Michael 
 

A prayer for healing 
Dear God, we place our worries in Your hands.  We 
place our sick in Your care and humbly ask that You 
restore Your Servants to health again.  Above all, 
grant us the grace to acknowledge Your holy will and 
know that whatsoever You do, You do for the love of 
us.  Amen. 
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Brothers, 
 
First, let me thank everyone who helped with our 
annual Tootsie Roll Drive.  It takes a lot of help to 
make this work and this year was certainly no 
exception. 
 
I regret that I have had to accept Jack Winger’s 
resignation as our Warden.  Jack is being required to 
work a lot of overtime including lots of evening and 
weekend hours.  The situation will not change any 
time soon, so he has resigned so that someone with 
more time can take over.   
 
I just want to remind you all, that Jack’s job is vital  to 
keeping our military provided with the best there is.  
We will elect a new Warden Nov 10th – see the 
article later in this issue. 
 
 

Fraternally, 
���������	
����

Grand Knight 
722-7093 
Email: GK10762@cox.net  
 
It is through our eyes that God’s compassion looks 
out on the world. 
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Congratulations to these brothers who celebrate 
birthdays this month.  
 
If your name is listed here, come to the next  
pancake breakfast  (Nov 6) and receive one 
complimentary breakfast in honor of your birthday! 
 

Name Date 
David Wickey 1 
Pat Maurice 2 
William Bailey 4 
John Riesgo 6 
James Yancheck 7 
Joe Gulotta 8 
Frank Fieldhouse 19 
Francis Donnelly Jr. 23 
Jerry Wentz 27 
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Jack Winger has resigned his office as Warden as 
his job presently demands much of his evening and 
weekend time.  We thank Jack for his service and 
know that he will continue to be an active and 
dedicated member of this council. 
 
We will hold an election for a new Warden at our 
next meeting on November 10.  Nominations may be 
made from the floor at the time of the election. 
 
The duties of the Warden are to take charge of the 
council’s property including degree equipment, to 
see that the council chamber is set up properly for 
meetings and ceremonials, and to supervise the 
Inside and Outside Guards in performing their duties. 
The Warden should strive to attend all meetings and 
ceremonials. 
 

� ��	
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There will be no meeting November 24.  Enjoy the 
Thanksgiving holiday with your families and friends. 
 
 
 
 

�
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Church Activities – Robert Grell 
Donut sales continue each Sunday.  Stop and give a 
hand after Masses during the “rush”. 
 
Pancake Breakfast is November 6th.  We always 
need lots of help.  We start at 6 AM. 
 
Fellowship Square Mass Setup – every Thursday.  
Call Tony Marino if you would like to help with this 
light and pleasant duty. 
Keep Christ in Christmas – Christmas cards will go 
on sale November 6th. 
 
Council Activities – Joe Keaney 
Apache Gold Trip.  Despite the best efforts of Will 
Everett, we had to cancel this event for lack of 
participation. 
 
We are planning a New Year’s Eve Party.  Dick 
Goddard and Tom Eagan are making the plans now. 
Please make your plan to attend! 
 
Community – Rick Madden 
Lunches for the Homeless – next sessions are 
November 26th and December 24th.  Come to the 
Tanque Verde room and help – it takes only an hour. 
 
Tootsie Roll Drive – thanks to every one who helped! 
 
Recycle Program – Nick Romano continues to shine 
as we collected another $66 in October by recycling 
aluminum cans. Way to go Nick! 
 
Blood Drive – November 6th, Arizona room. 
 
Youth – Steve LaBombard 
Squires Circle formation: Steve met with Father 
Harry and Paul Flores to discuss this and other ways 
the council can serve the St. Pius Youth. 
 
Golf Tournament – November 5th.  This tournament 
is a fund raiser for Catholic education in Tucson. 
Planning is complete we are ready to compete. 
 
Family Activities – Jim Liesse 
Our family picnic was held October 22 – thanks to 
Bob Palomino, chief cook Carl Seymour. 
 
Corporate Communion and breakfast in memory of 
our deceased brother knights is set for October 30.  
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We welcome two new members who have 
transferred to our council recently: 
 
Ronald Kreuger is a 4th Degree member from 
Lynnwood, Washington and Ronald Hill is a 3rd 
degree member from Chandler.  
 
Please join us in welcoming these men to our 
council. 
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Knight of the month for October 2005 –  
 Chuck Chap 
 
Family of the Month for October 2005 – 
 Jim and Diane Liesse 
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On November 9th, the Diocese of Tucson will host 
the Monstrance of Pope John Paul II.  
 
This monstrance is one of six commissioned and 
blessed by the Holy Father to celebrate the Year of 
the Eucharist.  This particular one was dedicated to 
the Church in the United States and Canada and has 
been touring the two countries since January 12, 
2005, when the inauguration of the project took place 
at the Crypt Church, Basilica of the National Shrine 
of the Immaculate Conception, in Washington, D.C. 
 
The Diocese will hold a day-long celebration on 
November 9th at St. Augustine Cathedral. There will 
be special events throughout the day and live music 
for certain celebrations. The purpose of this event is 
to commemorate the Year of the Eucharist and to 
benefit Vocations. 
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Our council’s drive to benefit People With Intellectual 
Disabilities (PWID), affectionately called the Tootsie 
Roll Drive, completed on October 23.  Our net 
collection totaled $3,362.81.  This amount is about 
half of last year’s net for several reasons: Wal-Mart 
restricted us to two days instead of three; the two 
Safeway stores would not allow us to collect there; 
and due to a scheduling mess up, we shared the 
Fry’s location with Co. 13435 from Davis Monthan.  
 
I thank everyone who contributed time or money to 
this wonderful effort.  I particularly want to commend 
Rick and Kathy Madden for their hard work and 
dedication in organizing this drive.   
 
And last, but certainly not least, I want to thank Jerry 
and Evelyn Hennelly for stepping up to take over the 
management when Rick became ill.  God bless all of 
you! 
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Grand Knight 
 

What would you build? 
If the rooms of your home were scattered all over 
your neighborhood, your home wouldn't be very 
livable, would it? Instead, your builder used intelligent 
design to create a comfortable home. 

Your financial program is similar to your home in this 
way. Unless the individual components are fitted 
together to form a balanced, well-planned program, 
they cannot possibly do what they should do for you 
and your family. 

Good money management calls for a review 
at regular intervals. In order to be financially sound, 
you should know exactly where you are going and 
what will support you on your journey through life. 

My periodic review enables you to apply intelligent 
design to your own plan.  We combine your ideas 
and goals with my experience and knowledge to 
form a plan. Then we build the right structure for you 
and your family. Isn't that what every Catholic Family 
needs?  

Will it be an outhouse, a mansion or something in 
between? Only you can decide, but you have to start 
today. Call me to schedule your review. 
Jim McCabe, FICF, CSA 
(520)795-9708 
jim@tucsonknights.com 
                   
You have a unique message to deliver, a unique 
song to sing, a unique act of love  to bestow.  This 
message, this song and this act of love have been 
entrusted to the one and only you. 
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Our affiliated Fourth Degree 
Msgr. James T. Weber 
Assembly will host it’s third 
annual benefit to raise funds for 
patient veterans at the Tucson 
VA Hospital. Part of the “Serving 
Those Who Served” program of 
the Fourth Degree, this event 
provides funds to provide sundry 
items to VA hospital patients, 
many of whom are aged and 

without families to care for them.  This year’s event 
will be a pasta dinner.  It will take place November 
12, 2005 at St. Joseph Parish in Healy Hall.  Start 
time is 6:00 PM.  Veterans!  Wear your uniforms! 
Tickets are $15 for adults..  Please support our aged 
and ill veterans at this important event.  For tickets or 

info, contact GK Pete Karculias 722-7093 or Fin. 
Sec. Dick Goddard 298-8267. 
�
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Make your reservations now for the special 
Christmas  Gaslight Theater show on Saturday 
December 10th.  The show will be Sgt. Preston 

Saves Christmas –or- Yukon 
Count On Me.  Show starts at 7 
PM.  Tickets are $18.00 for 
adults, $16 seniors, $8 child.  
Please make checks payable 
to Richard Goddard, not the 
Knights of Columbus.  Call 
Dick Goddard for reservations 

– Tel. 298-8267.  As usual, we 
have reserved the best seats in the house. Make 
reservations early as this show sells out FAST! 
 

Update Your Contact Information. 
If you have moved or changed phone numbers, 
please clip the form below and mail it to the Council 
address at the top of this bulletin.  You can also use 
this form to change your preference for receiving the 
bulletin by e-mail.  Or simply email the information to 
GK10762@cox.net. Thank you 
 
Name:___________________________ 
New Address: 
Street:___________________________        
City:____________________________ 
State:_________ZIP_______________ 
Phone: ( __ __ __ )__ __ __ - __ __ __ _ 
e-mail __________________________ 
 Send Bulletin via e-mail (Y/N): __ 
            Form Preferred: MS Word ______ 
                                             PDF  ____ 
 
 


